
For more information, contact James Conway,
Pocahontas County Ranger Naturalist
Pocahontas County Conservation Board
Phone: (712) 335-4395
E-mail: jonway@pocahontascounty.iowa.gov  

PCCB Photo Contest 

As we near the Fall season, we look to the changing colors of the landscape and the wildlife. Join us this Fall as we will be hosting a photo contest. We will have a panel of judges and they will be looking for the most unique, best color, and best wildlife shots. Only photos with a minimum size of 4” by 6” and a maximum of 11” by 17” may be submitted. A digital copy of the photo must also be submitted electronically as well. The winners will have their photos framed and hung in our Nature Center for one year! The contest is open to all ages. It opens on October 1st and will close on November 13th. We will have an open house on November 19th from 4:00 to 6:00 P.M. to announce the winners. (Need not be present to win) Cider and treats will be provided.  The object of this contest is to get out and enjoy the beauty of nature! If you have any questions you can email me at Naturalist@Pocahontas-county.com or call our office at 712-335-4395. 
You may enter in either the open/adult or youth (18 and under) division.  

Entry forms are available at the PCCB Office on Highway 4 in Pocahontas, at our display at the Pocahontas Courthouse, or online at http://pocahontas-county.com/conservation/.  Entry deadline is Nov. 13, 2020.  Any photo taken during 2020 in Pocahontas County is eligible. Photos may be matted but no framed photos will be accepted.  

All entries and winners will be displayed on November 19th at our Open House at the PCCB Nature Center.  
Good luck!

